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Ref: 20100581 

 

Kia ora 
New information about work in your 
neighbourhood  
On behalf of everyone at Auckland Transport, we hope this letter finds you and your whānau 
well. 

Last month, we sent you a letter about our plans to construct a new footpath connection 
along Bush Road. Unfortunately, there was a mistake on the drawing we sent with the letter. 
The drawing showed broken yellow lines (no stopping at all times) alongside the new 
footpath. That detail was incorrect as cars will still be able to park along this section of the 
road.  
An updated drawing has been sent with this letter. 
 

Project description 
Upper Harbour Local Board and Auckland Transport are planning to: 

• Construct a footpath on the eastern side of Bush Road. The footpath will be 3m wide and 
approximately 280m long. It will connect the existing footpath outside the National 
Hockey Centre to the footpath on Rosedale Road.  

We’re doing this work to make it easier and safer to walk around your area. Currently, the 
eastern side of Bush Road does not have a safe path for approximately 280m. This project 
will provide a safe and continuous footpath for people to use to access the National Hockey 
Centre.  
 

What happens next  
We expect construction will begin in February 2023. We may need to delay the work or 
make other plans if the weather is poor or the contractor changes. If this happens, we will 
contact you again. 
Our contractors will send notices to residents or businesses affected by the work 48 hours 
before it starts. 
  



   
 

 

 

 

Contact Us 
If you’d like to speak to someone about our plans, please get in touch as soon as you can 
using the contact details below.  
 

Phone: 09 930 5204 

Email: customerfocusteam@AT.govt.nz 

 

 
Thank you for reading, we appreciate your time. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
Matthew Ah Mu 
Programme Support Manager – Local Boards 
Auckland Transport  
 


	Kia ora

